
 

 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

 

Student Code of Conduct Acknowledgment 

 

Dear Student and Parent: 

As required by state law, the board of trustees has officially adopted the Student Code of 

Conduct in order to promote a safe and orderly learning environment for every student. 

We urge you to read this publication thoroughly and to discuss it with your family.  If you have 

any questions about the required conduct and consequences for misconduct, we encourage you to 

ask for an explanation from the student’s teacher or campus administrator. 

Thank you, 

Alma Gutierrez 

Jones Elementary/Intermediate Principal  


